
PETITION 

To: Tiffany Singh Co-ordinator, Planning Committee: 

We the undersigned object to any proposal to change the bylaw for a property still owned by the city. It is our understanding that the alleyway 

included in your survey still belongs to the city and not the developer. 

We have been given to understand that the city is not interested in hearing from residents not directly impacted by the sale of city assumed 

alleyways and therefore have only circulated this petition to those directly affected by such sale. 
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The petition contains 10 signatures

A copy of the petition is available for viewing in the Office of the City 
Clerk
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